
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Thursday,	11	May	2017	
6:49:52	AM	
	
Please	make	this	submission	for	the	Solar	Feed-in	tariff	as	it	helps	to	ensure	that	
more	customers	will	think	seriously	about	installing	Roof	Top	Solar.	We	must	
start	using	power	generation	other	than	coal	fired	power	stations.	Increasing	the	
tariff	will	help	the	customers	who	have	already	installed	Roof	top	Solar	to	get	
some	returns	on	their	investments	
	
Michael	Kellett		
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